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PRESS RELEASE 
August 14, 2017 

SEXUAL OFFENDER ADDRESS CHANGE 
 

Sheriff Mike Harrison announces the address change of a sexual offender in Gulf County.  

Joshua Andrew Lollie is a white male with brown hair and brown eyes.  He is 26 years 

old, 6’ 00" and weighs approximately 155 lbs.  Lollie is a registered sexual offender and 

changed his address to 340 South Duck Avenue in Howard Creek.   

  

For information on registered sexual offenders, visit the Florida Department of Law 

Enforcement’s Sexual Offenders and Predators Database online at offender.fdle.state.fl.us.  

You may also subscribe to e-mail notifications through the Florida Offender Alert System 

by visiting floridaoffenderalert.com.   

More information on Lollie is available online at:  

http://offender.fdle.state.fl.us/offender/flyer.do?personId=97771 
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